
DDE 

Dear Bob: 

GETTYS BURO 
PENNSYLVANIA 

June 14, 1963 

Thank you very much for the telegram about the defeat 
of the Area Redevelopment Bill. It is amazing how 
demagogues always try to take a decent idea and expand 
in into something no sensible individual could support. 

Congratulations to you and your colleagues in the 
House! 

I cannot tell you how much I enjoyed breakfast the other 
morning; it was a privilege to be once again with such 
good friends. 

With warm regard, 

Honorable Bob Dole 
House of Representatives 
Washington, D. C. 

Sincerely, 

II? , 
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